Minutes committee meeting 19th March 2019
All committee members present.
Discussed membership renewals. To date we have 87 members. Would expect to get to 90. We had good response asking members to renew promptly. This has allowed Mavis to sort address labels for posting out newsletters. 
Morgan’s Diary’s. We ordered and sold 45 at renewals night. We were in the position of having to give people the address in order to obtain their own. Last year we were left with 5. We think some people were of the opinion no longer being published. They are exactly as they have been in previous years only now by Burnley rotary instead of York.
We debated whether to continue to send Sue Davis a newsletter.? Rather than just stop doing so Mavis has agreed to write to her to ask if she wishes to receive them. We no longer hear from Sue and though we know she hasn’t been well and she no longer attends rallies it would be polite to ask if as lifetime/founder member she is happy for us to contact monthly.
Ken Breckon was able to show us a letter from VOSA which explains the “mot issues” which will arise this year. Ken will explain this to members during tonight’s meeting. We will have copies printed and sent out with newsletter. Mavis will also put on website. 
[bookmark: _GoBack]Discussed arranging speakers for throughout the year. Suggested we get Geoff Mansfield back and Ernie has been trying to contact someone at Darlington Historic Society. Club members are never very forthcoming with suggestions. 

